
WSR 24-17-023
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
GAMBLING COMMISSION

[Filed August 9, 2024, 10:06 a.m.]

This letter serves as notice to withdraw [preproposal statement 
of inquiry] WSR 24-03-063, filed January 12, 2024. The commissioners 
voted four to zero to withdraw rule making on this topic at the gam-
bling commission meeting on August 8, 2024.

Adam Amorine
Acting Rules Coordinator and Legal Manager
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